
 

  
Join us at The Annual Pot Luck Holiday Luncheon 

 
Wednesday, Dec. 12, 11 a.m.- 1:30 p.m. in the Cafeteria 

 
Turkey and ham will be prepared by our team of executive chefs in the 

Athletic Department! Thank you Coach Hitt and Coach Falla! 
 

All employees are asked to bring a covered dish. We need potatoes, dinner 

rolls, casseroles, vegetable dishes, salads and additional meat dishes, if you 

wish. Oh don’t forget the sweet stuff, DESSERT! 
 

Please provide serving utensils for your dishes, as well as putting your name 

on any items you wish to have back. Dishes may be dropped off at the 

cafeteria after 9 a.m. on Wednesday morning. 
 

The cafeteria will keep dishes warm or cold for you, but cannot cook anything. 
 

We would also like to ask each of you to bring a canned food or other non-
perishable food item for the new Food pantry at SFSC. 

 
Please let Lisa Johnson-Decarie know what you plan to bring by Friday, Dec. 

7, 2018. Email at johnsonl@southflorida.edu or call 784-7107. 
 

We will be hosting an Ugly Sweater/Outfit Contest during the festivities.  
So dig out your best Ugly Sweaters or Outfits and join the fun! 

 
For those wishing to buy prize tickets early, pre-sales will start on Dec 6th at 

the cashier’s window. 
 

Hope to see you all there! 
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